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Dear Mr Bowen 

INQUIRY INTO TAX DEDUCTIBILITY 

UPDATE SOUGHT BY COMMITTEE 

On 1 December 2015 the Treasurer the Hon Scott Morrison, MP, referred to the committee 
an inquiry into tax deductibility. 

The committee had not reported when the House of Representatives was dissolved on 
9 May 2016. The Treasurer, the Hon Scott Morrison MP, re-referred the inquiry on 
22 November 2016 and asked that it be concluded . 

The committee is seeking an update to Table 5, page 20, provided in the PBO's submission 
to the inquiry. 

It would be helpful if a response could be provided by Thursday 8 June 2017. 

Could you please ask your staff to call the Inquiry Secretary, Dr John White on 02 6277 4209, 
if they have any questions. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Stephen Boyd 
Committee Secretary 

PARLIAMENT HOUSE 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
ABN: 18 526 287 740 
Website: 

Telephone: 02 6277 4564 
Facsimile: 02 6277 4774 

Email: stephen.boyd.reps@aph .gov.au 
www.aph.gov.au/economics 




